
 

 

Section I USA steps up to the plate with a commitment to 

raise funds for the College Centennial. Through its 

leadership, Section I understands the importance of 

contributing to the Centennial in order to properly honor 

the past and secure the future of the College. The Section I 

committed donation is an example of how all worldwide 

Sections can fundraise and promote the Centennial. 

Individual Fellows also play an important role in Centennial 

support.  

“The USA Section Board of Regents has voted to make a 

significant donation to support the College Centennial 

celebration in Nagoya, Japan, in November 2020. The final 

figure is yet to be determined, and will depend, in part, 

upon successful fundraising, but the Board is using a 

minimum figure of US $15,000 as a starting point. Section 

I recognizes its position as the largest and oldest Section in 

the College, and it hopes that this gift inspires its Fellow 

Sections to donate to this Gala celebration to whatever 

degree is possible,” said Past College President and Past 

Section I President, Dr. Joe Kenneally. 

Learn more about how to support 

YOUR College Centennial. 

(L/R) Past College and 
Section I USA President Joe 

Kenneally and College 
President Bettie McKaig 
post with their ICD flip 
flops underneath the 
Centennial logo being 

displayed in front of the 
Vancouver Museum, during 
the Section I BOR Meeting 

in May. 
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